
 

                                   

 

Eastfield Primary School  

Colliery Road  

Wolverhampton WV1 2QY  

Email: office@eastfieldpri.co.uk  

29th November 2024 
 

Dear families,  

Last week we were blown away by your generosity with your Winter Fair donations and today was the same – OMG, 

we have had SO MANY bottles! Thank you again for your very kind donations to our Winter Fair stalls, your 

donations will make such a difference to next week’s Winter Fair!  

Next week is the start of all of our seasonal festivities and I will send another letter out on Monday detailing all the 

Christmas Information that you will need.  

  

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week!  

 
Class 1 Inioluwa A 

Class 2 Otis H 

Class 3 Jacob D 

Class 4 Natalia G 

Class 5 Alaska S 

Class 6 Madhumitha M 

Class 7 Yousaf K 

Class 8 Annabelle O-E 

Class 9 Alex Y 

Class 10 Yosan F 

Class 11 Denjels Edzus S 

Class 12 Maya K 

Class 13 Saira G 

Class 14 Jamaal L  

WINTER FAIR – Friday 6th December 

Please join us next Friday for our Winter 

Fair at school (entrance via Colliery 

Road - Breakfast club gate or main gate) 

   
50p entry for adults, free for children.  

Food and refreshments are available.  

Please bring coins / change wherever 

possible (rather than notes), as we have 

limited change. 

 
Thank you as always for your support and I 

hope that you have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Hay  

Head Teacher  
 

SCHOOL DINNER MENU NEXT WEEK 

IS WEEK 1 please see the school website for 

our new school dinner menu 

Dates for your diary this ½ term  
 

Friday 6th December – Winter Fair 4:30-

6:30pm (keep an eye on FB for our 

countdown!)  

 

Friday 13th December – Eastfield’s 

Christmas day (Christmas jumper day / 

Christmas dinner / Christmas parties)  

 

Tuesday 17th December – Early Phase 

Christmas Concert (Class 1,2,3,4) at St 

Matthew’s Church at approx. 10:30 (time 

to be confirmed) 

 

Friday 20th December – Break up for 

Christmas 1:45pm  

 
 
 
 

 

Winter Raffle Tickets  

Today, we will be sending raffle tickets home for you to sell please. 

We are sending one book of 5 raffle tickets to each child (50p per 

ticket or £2.50 per book). We have lots of prizes for you to win 

including: £50 cash, vouchers, luxury food hamper, gift sets, 

chocolates, alcohol etc.  

All monies raised by the raffle are used so that enrichment classroom 

workshops are all free of charge to pupils and parents.  

If you would like to enter the raffle, then please rip off the ticket 

stub and fill in your details (name and phone number) so that we can 

contact you if you win. Please keep the main grey part of the ticket, as 

it has your number on and return the 5 ticket stubs to school by 9am 

on Friday 13th December (with the £2:50).  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Send in the ticket stubs, with the money to the main office or to your 

child’s teacher, thanks for your support.   

 

Christmas 

mailto:office@eastfieldpri.co.uk

